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EVERYWOMAN will examine the impact of the Affordable Care Act (ACA) 
and state level reproductive health policies on the full spectrum of women’s 
health care provision and health experiences in safety-net populations. 
EVERYWOMAN applies a mixed-methods approach comprising patient-level 
electronic health record (EHR) data for large scale quantitative analyses, 
qualitative observations, and semi-structured interviews with patients 
and providers to understand perceptions and patterns of care delivery and 
utilization, and review of state-level reproductive health policies in inform our 
analyses.

Potential Impact

Findings from this study will identify practice and policy efforts to strengthen 
the provision of timely, effective, evidence-based reproductive health care. 
Study findings will impact patients and providers through relevant practice 
and policy changes to improve health outcomes and reduce disparities among 
low-income vulnerable populations of women
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